Minutes of Patient Participation Group Meeting 
Friday 18th January 2013
PRESENT
Margaret Baines, June Barrett, Keith Boothman, Christine Boothman and Sandra Finney

APOLOGIES

Susan Elwood

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and agreed.

Margaret read out an email she had received from Frank Havard (chairman) explaining that due to his heavy work commitments it was with regret that he has resigned his chairmanship, but hoped to be able to attend meetings in the future.
The Doctors have agreed to have their photographs taken for a board to be put up in the waiting room.  Sandra mentioned a gentleman she knew who was a photographer and she will get a price from him.  Margaret mentioned a daughter of a member of staff who is studying photography at college.

There is now £171 in the book fund which could be used to pay for the photographs.

Margaret mentioned that a member of the PPG had suggested maybe having some spiritual counselling.  The members were told that the Doctors did not feel that this service was appropriate and it would not be something we would offer to the patients.

Margaret told the members that the extended hours (late evening surgery) would be ceasing at the end of March due to numbers being low.

The members who attended were told that Dr Pollock is retiring at the end of March and interviews had been arranged to recruit another GP.
Date of next meeting:   Friday 8th March 2013 @ 2.00pm

Apologies from Sandra Finney as she will be away.
